TOWN OF HASTINGS, OSWEGO COUNTY, NEW YORK
PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE PRELIMINARY BUDGET 
The Town of Hastings Town Board continued the public hearing for the preliminary budget on Friday November 15th, 2024, at 3pm. 
Board members present: Supervisor Tony Bush, Councilman Alan Hanson, and Councilman Mark Martino. 
Also present: Erin Goodrich, Town Clerk.
Not present: Councilman Richard Waldron and Councilman John DeBottis.
Supervisor Bush opened the public hearing at 3 pm to listen to public comments and concerns about the preliminary budget. There were no comments from the public. 
Supervisor Bush introduced the following and moved its adoption: 
RESOLVED, the Town of Hastings Town Board hereby adopts the 2025 Preliminary Budget as the 2025 Final Budget. 
Councilman Martino seconded. Supervisor Bush asked if there was any discussion. Vote: Supervisor Bush, aye; Councilman Martino, aye; and Councilman Hanson, aye. Councilman Waldron and Councilman DeBottis not present. Motion carried. Resolution 24-118 adopted. 
Supervisor Bush closed the public hearing at 3:02 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Erin Goodrich, Town Clerk 










